
 

Please join the Town of Brookline, the Public Schools of Brookline and the Massachusetts School Building Authority  
to celebrate the Official Opening of the Coolidge Corner School 

Saturday, October 13, 2018 
9:30am 

Front steps of the school @ 345 Harvard Street, Brookline 
 

 

After the official opening ceremony, stay for the CCS Fallcoming celebration from 10-2 to explore our beautiful new school,  
and enjoy food trucks, presentations & fun activities for the kids! 


